
Year 4 Peek at the Week 
Friday 17th November 2023 

Our Learning 

This week, we began our new science unit on the  

digestive system. We learnt to identify and label the or-
gans found in the digestive system. 

In maths,  we continued to explore multiplication and 
division strategies for 3, 6 and 9 times tables and also 
learnt some fun facts about them. 

In English,  we brought our Charlotte’s Web topic to an 
end by writing our own play script and book review. We 
will also learnt about the life cycle of a spider! 

 

Next week,  in Science we will be investigating food 
chains and learning about its importance in the  

ecosystem. 

In maths, we will move on to learning the multiplication 
and division strategies of 7 and 11 times tables. Times 
Table Rock Star of 4 times table will continue alongside.  

In English,  we will start a brand new unit on a short film 
called ‘Feast’ by Disney Animation Studios. We will learn 
new skills through narrative writing, and will build on 
skills we have learnt throughout the autumn term.  

Important Dates /Reminders 

Christmas Fayre :  02.12.23 

Christmas jumper day:  07.12.23 

Y4 Carol Concert: 08.12.23 

Wednesdays: wear the correct PE uniform. 

Fridays: New homework 
due next week: 

 Reading x3  

 Spellings/ English x1 

 Maths x1 

 Homework Menu 

Year 4 English work: 

 

             Child of the week: 

4 Redgrave: Arham  4 Simmonds: Eva  4 Farah:  Gursajan 

Remember to read 3 times a week and practise your timetables on Rockstar 
Maths. 

Contact us: year4@prioryschool.com     01628 600300 

PSHRE Focus: Celebrating Difference In PSHRE this term, we will discuss and understand the influences 
that lead us to make assumptions based on what people look like. Through this we will learn to accept peo-

ple for who they are and take an active approach to anti-bullying. We will gain an understanding of the 
what to do when bullying occurs and by the end of the unit, we will know what makes us unique and special.


